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On May 8, 2019, NBC12 in Richmond published an article about the rise of lawsuits against businesses 

regarding ADA-compliant websites. Williams Mullen's Laura Windsor was interviewed for the story, 

which can be read or watched below. 

To read a December 2018 alert on the topic written by Laura, Alex Gabriel and Rob Van Arnam, click 

here.
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